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Call for papers  

 

Dear colleagues,  

 

It is our great pleasure to invite you to the 4th regional conference for Students of 
Classics GLAS (Graecae Latinaeque Antiquitatis Studentes). The conference will be held 
at the Faculty of Philosophy, University of Ss. Cyril and Methodius in Skopje, between 
20th and 22nd July 2018.  

We would be delighted to have you present at this conference, therefore we are inviting 
you to submit your abstracts to the e-mail address glas.skopje@yahoo.com until 30th 
March 2018. The paper submissions are welcome from all students of Classics.  

The abstract should contain up to 300 words as well as 5 keywords. Your e-mail should 
include title “GLAS 2018” and your full name. The language of the abstract and the 
presentation is English. The conference does not focus on a certain topic. The results of 
the submissions should be out by 30th April 2018 at the latest.  

For more details regarding the conference, please contact us via e-mail or Facebook. We 
are looking forward to seeing you in Skopje.  

The organizing committee of GLAS 2018 – Skopje 

 

 


